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Submission: Dear Sir 
 
I support amalgamations provided that the number of councillors and senior managers are reduced. This is the only way to 
effect a saving on the rates. If the larger council wants to engage more senior managers and "Executive Mayors" the council 
rates will inevitably increase and the whole process will be counter productive. 
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